Mr T.Kasahara 2-2-4-Nishi-Shinagawa Shinagawa-ku TOKYO 141 Japan

Dear Kasahara-sensei.

Many thanks for your letter. Endosed please find copy on my letter to Mr. Nishimiya, original-letter addressed to Ishida-sensei with our thanks for the gift of the film.

Concerning our instructor in the future you are asking me about my concrete wish about the personality of this instruktor.

Well, in concrete maner we like to have a person who are policeman a good teacher (has padagogical ability) but alsocharerful and lively. With one words a combination between Mr Kurihara and Mr Kumada......

.... and if you can find this outstanding person with some knowledge in english (as Mr Kurihara) it would be perfect.....

As you know we -the swedish kendo- will be represented by 3 children at the Z.N.K.D.R. taikai. The leader - Mr Olof Montelius - will take contact with you for some constructive diskussions in my name. Please help him as you would do if I was at present. Thank you for your kindnes in advance.

Please give our best regards to your family and do not forget your swedish friend